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We’re excited to write you about
new developments in our
practice occurring in early 2019

Dr. Fante was elected to the presidential track of
ASOPRS (American Society of Ophthalmic
Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery).  He is
currently Vice-President, and will be President in
2021.  He continues to teach around the world,
and will be Visiting Professor at University of
Michigan in July.
 
Dr. Fante is entering his sixth year on the board
and committees of OMIC (Ophthalmic Mutual
Insurance Company), helping to protect
physician and patient interests, and defend
insured ophthalmologists and optometrists from
medical malpractice claims.   Dr. Fante has
served on the Claims, Finance, Underwriting, and
Risk Management committees.
 
Dr. Fante has been the Editor-in-Chief for the
American Academy of Ophthalmology (AAO)
Oculofacial Plastic Surgery Knowledge Center
since its inception in 2015, and is leading its
current expansion.  You can freely access peer-
reviewed articles on almost every topic in
oculofacial plastic surgery at
aao.org/oculoplastics-center
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In the December 2018 issue of Ophthalmology,
Dr. Fante published a report on OMIC’s
indemnity experience with oculofacial plastic
surgery claims over an 11 year period, noting an
interesting difference in the outcomes of cases
involving alleged medical error versus those
with cosmetic complaints.  This article is
available at AAOjournal.org.
 
Dr. Hawes continues to be a caring and positive
member of our team.  He recently published
another book chapter on eyelid reconstruction,
the subject of his 2009 Wendell Hughes Lecture
for the AAO.
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DR. TARA GOECKS

Thanks to our success in providing top-notch,
academically oriented, compassionate, and
supportive patient care, we are adding
another expert physician to our team later
this year.  Look for more details about Dr.
Tara Goecks over the next several months. 
She is a delightful physician who was
surgically trained in Tennessee at Vanderbilt
University and UT Memphis, under the
tutelage of Dr. Ralph Wesley and Dr. Chris
Fleming, two prior presidents of ASOPRS.
She served in the Peace Corps in Burkina
Faso, Africa, and has been involved in medical
service projects in Tanzania, Ethiopia, and
Panama.

We look forward to continuing to take
great care of your patients. Thank you

for trusting us.

ReDerm MD Medical Spa is one of Denver's
premier med spas specializing in  state of the
art face and body treatments.  ReDerm MD
offers a broad array of laser treatments 
 including the newest Sciton lasers that
resurface the skin with very little downtime,
SkinTyte, and BBL that addresses red or brown
pigment. Our caring and compassionate para-
medical aestheticians are master certified in
CoolSculpting and have been awarded
recognition for treating over 1,000
treatments.  
 
Other specialties include Pelleve radio
frequency, Micro-needling, derma-planing, and
microdermabrasion to improve skin texture
and vibrancy. We also offer various facials and
chemical peels to help maintain youthful
appearance. Lastly, we have full body waxing,
lash and brow tinting, and extensions.  
 
Our close association with Fante Eye & Face
Centre enables patients to obtain immediate
help with consultations and pre and post care
for surgeries.
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